
Urgent reminders: 

Excursion notes are due for 
all students in K-2 for this 
Thursday’s excursion to 

Symbio. 

   19 September, 2016 Week 10, Term 3, 2016 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK: 
Dear Parents and Friends of Cawdor PS 

We did it! Congratulations to all of the Cawdor school community for a great 

effort in holding another successful and hopefully profitable Billy Cart Derby 

last weekend.  I know that on Sunday night everyone was exhausted and we 

greatly appreciate the hard work that was done to ensure that the day went 

well. We have had many positive comments about the day, especially from 

the competitors who had many exciting runs down the hill. 

 

While it is difficult to individually thank everyone who was involved I would 

like to specifically mention some members of the organising committee who 

worked tirelessly to organise and run the event: 

Mrs Kelea Dyson and Mrs Checobi Cocks who coordinated the advertising 

Mrs Alison Lee who coordinated sponsorship 

Mrs Nicole Mastroieni who coordinated the stallholders 

Mrs Dianna Taylor who coordinated the entertainment 

The Parker family for coordination of the road closure 

Mr Luke Eagles for negotiating the use of and preparing the car park 

Mr Luke Willcocks, Mr Neil Dyson and Mr Jared Lansdown for track 

coordination 

Mrs Virginia Napoleone and Mrs Checobi Cocks for organising the raffle 

Mrs Helen Fenning who managed the finances 

Mr Greg Sitkowski for the modification of the ramp 

Mr John Walsh who was our event announcer  

Miss Corinne Rushby who was the entertainment MC 

The Rural Fire Service for managing the parking 

Wollondilly North Rotary for providing a barbecue for the event 

 

And of course, thank you to all the staff, parents, extended families and 

students who took part in or helped out in any way to contribute to the 

success of the day.  And a huge thank you to all of our sponsors and donors of 

prizes. 

 

An event as large as the Billy Cart Derby often has some issues to resolve on 

the day and areas for improvement.  I have included a Billy Cart Derby 

evaluation form in today’s newsletter and value your feedback and 

suggestions. 

 

 

Have a safe, enjoyable and relaxing holiday. 

Kind Regards, 

Ms Sharon Ihlein 
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Out and About 

Sydney Martin and Ameya-
Blossom Healey proudly 
represented Cawdor at the 
Inter-Schools Equestrian 
carnival last weekend. 

Photos by Nicole Daley. 

Natalia Eagles recently performed with the 
Fishers Ghost Youth Training Orchestra in a 
concert in Camden. 
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24 Hr Fight Against Cancer Macarthur 
Silver medallist Paralympian, Mr Paul Nunnari, visited Cawdor PS on Friday morning at the start of his 

annual wheelchair push to raise money for the 24 Hr Fight Against Cancer, Macarthur. 

The students in K-2 met Paul and his roadcrew and Andrew Hayes, our Yr 2 Student Councillor, 

presented Paul with a $200 donation from Cawdor PS. 

The 24 Fight Against Cancer Macarthur has raised 
more than $3.5 million in just eleven years for the 
Macarthur Cancer Therapy Centre, the Paediatric 
Ambulatory Care Unit, the Oncology Ward at 
Campbelltown Hospital and the Palliative Care Unit 
and outreach services at Camden Hospital. Each 
year they target donations provided by the schools 
involved in the Wheelchair Push for support of 
children with cancer receiving treatment in our 
local area. Just recently they have provided iPads 
and iTunes vouchers for their use during 
chemotherapy treatments, murals for the walls, 
multi-coloured treatment trolleys and visits by two 
pet therapy dogs, Shadow and Demon which are 
always well received by the children and their 
parents. 

2017 Enrolments 
Enrolments are now being accepted for 2017.  Parents are asked to contact the school for enrolment 

forms.   

Pre-school children who will be enrolling in Kindergarten next year will be invited to some of the 
school’s special events during Terms 3 and 4.  These visits form part of our transition to school 
program and they greatly benefit the children in terms of them becoming familiar with the Cawdor 

environment, teachers and other students. 

Current families are asked to inform friends, families and neighbours that enrolments are now open for 

N otice Board 

 As of September 5, bus 47 will now become bus Number 
49.  The are no changes to the run, only to the bus 

number. 

 This summer get active with cricket...register your child 
at their local MILO in2CRICKET or MILO T@) Blast 
Centre.  Details at www.playcricket.com.au. Or consider 
Camp Thunder for girls and boys aged 8-10. 

 
 Straw bales are still for sale from the school—now $8 each. 
 
 Lost Property is FULL!!  Please check this week for missing items of clothing. 

 
Please refer to blue note re. direct deposits/EFTPOS payments/cash and cheque 

payments/ Online payments.  Please make payments by Friday 23rd September. 



ATTACHMENTS:   

Billy Cart Derby evaluation; PMI flyer 

Week 10 

Tue 20 Sep   District Spelling Bee 

Wed 21 Sep  Assembly: Yr 4 

Thur 22 Sep   K-2 Excursion to Symbio 

Fri 23 Sep   Yrs 3-6 Gala Day 

   Last day of Term 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School resumes for staff and students on Monday 10 October. 

What’s due 

 K-2 Excursion Notes and 
Money 

 Outstanding Gala Day 
money 

Request for Garden Volunteers 
The judging for the Wollondilly Garden Competition is this Friday 23 
September.  Mrs Le Good is looking for parents who could help to do some 
weeding and/or planting to help finish the sensory garden  and make our 
gardens look even more beautiful. 

Please come along if you are able to help out after 1.00 pm on Tuesday, 
Wednesday or Thursday this week. 

Cawdor Public School 

685 Cawdor Road, Cawdor 

Telephone:  46366 133 

Email: 

cawdor-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Visit out 

School Website: 

cawdor-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au 

for copies of our current newsletters 

 

  

   

Spec i al is i ng  in Professiona l  Tree Care  

 
Alastai r  Le Good  

 

0424 857 157  
alastair@legoodservices.com.au  

 

 

Tree Removal 

Tree Pruning 

Crown Reduction, Thinning Mulcher, 

Chipper hire 

Chainsaw and Operator 

Hire Garden Maintenance 

Firewood Sales 

In Terms 1 and 4 our school’s policy 

is   “No hat, play in the shade.” 

Please ensure that your child wears 

their school hat each day. 

As protection from the sun, students 
without hats will be asked to play 
under the COLA at recess and lunch 
time.  Please ensure your child 


